

KENDRIYA VIDYALAYA SANGATHAN
SAMPLE PAPER
TERM-2 EXAMINATION 2021-2022
CLASS – 7
SUBJECT - ENGLISH

TIME:2 HRS

M.MARKS-40

General Instructions :-

The question paper consists of five sections:-

Section A: Reading	10 marks
Section B: Literature	10 marks
Section C: Grammar	10 marks
Section D: Creative Writing	05 Marks
Section E: Spelling	05 Marks

Read each question carefully and follow the instructions.

SECTION A: READING (10 MARKS)

1. Read the passages given below and answer the questions that follow: - (5x1)=5marks

Garbage is a great environment hazard. It comes from various sources—used paper, tiffin packing's, plastic bags, ice-cream wrappers, bottle caps, fallen leaves from trees and many more. Garbage makes the premises ugly, unkempt and breeds diseases.

A lot of trash that is thrown away contain material that can be recycled and reused such as paper, metals and glass which can be sent to the nearest recycling centre or disposed of to the junk dealer. It also contains organic matter such as leaves which can enrich soil fertility. A compost pit can be made at a convenient location where the refuse can be placed with layers of soil and an occasional sprinkling of water. This would help decomposition to make valuable fertilizer. This would also prevent pollution that is usually caused by burning such organic waste.

Q1: Garbage originates from:

- (a) used paper, tiffin, packings, plastic bags and fallen leaves from trees
- (b) leftovers of food
- (c) fallen branches from trees

(d) building materials.

Q2: Garbage can create havoc to the mankind by:

(a) spreading foul smell

(b) slowing our vehicles on the road

(c) spreading several diseases

(d) all the above.

Q3: What happens to the disposed material at the recycling centre?

(a) It is thrown away

(b) It is recycled for reuse

(c) It is sold to the rag pickers

(d) It is dumped into the ground.

Q4: Fallen leaves from trees are useful because they:

(a) solve the problem of fuel wood in village households

(b) enrich water quality

(c) enrich soil fertility

(d) beautify landscape.

Q5: Which of these is correct with reference to a composite pit?

(a) The refuge is placed with layers of soil with an occasional sprinkling of water

(b) It contributes to the manufacture of useful fertilizer

(c) It prevents pollution

(d) All the above.

1.2 Read the following clip:

(1X5)=5marks

Is Your Dog Obedient?

Your Pet will be Trained

•WHAT WILL I LEARN?

The Dogs Club will teach you how to get your dog to sit, stand, stay on command, walk quietly at your side and come when you call.

ARE ALL DOGS WELCOME? Yes. We accept all dogs regardless of breed, age, shape, size or personality. Puppies must be at least 12 weeks old and be vaccinated 14 days before starting at Dogs Club

•WHEN ARE THE TRAINING TIMES?

Untrained dogs – Tuesdays or Saturdays 10:30 am
Experienced dogs – Thursdays or Sundays 2:30 pm

•HOW MUCH DOES IT COST?

A ten-week course costs

Rs 220 for people who enroll one dog

Rs 320 for people who enroll two dogs

Rs 450 for people who enroll three dogs

Rs 120 for senior citizens and students for one dog

The Cost



On the basis of your reading answer the questions that follow by choosing the correct option:

- i) According to the information in the text,-----at Dogs Club.
- a) Dogs can be vaccinated
 - b) Dogs are trained to be obedient.
 - c) Only untrained dogs can be enrolled
 - d) Dog owners are taught to train their pets.

ii) Puppies which are-----can join the Dogs Club.

- a) Not more than 12 weeks old
- b) Not less than 12 weeks old.
- c) About 12 weeks old
- d) More than 12 weeks old.

iii) Based on the information in the text, which of these statements is true?

- a) It is preferable to train puppies.
- b) Senior citizens who want to train their dogs will enjoy a special concession.
- c) It is advisable for puppies to be vaccinated 10 days before starting at Dogs Club.
- d) Dog owners have to take their pets to the club three times a week.

iv) Mr. Sah works five days a week in an office. He has Labrador dog who has got some training before but he wants to get it trained again. The only day that suits him is-----

- a) Tuesday & Sunday
- b) Saturday & Thursday
- c) Tuesday or Saturday
- d) Thursday or Sunday

v) Yuvraj studies in class v and Ruchi is a college going girl. If they both have one dog each, they will have to pay Rs -----

- a) Rs 240/-
- b) Rs 120/-
- c) Rs 320/-
- d) Rs 220/-

Section B:Literature(Prose/Poetry) (10 MARKS)

3. Answer any 3 questions in 20-30 words.

(3X2)=6marks

1. How is a cricket bat different from a hockey stick?
2. What do you understand by the game's equipment'?
3. What special treatment did the chain receive?
4. Why does a burning candle go out when you blow on it?
5. What do you think the talking fan demanding?

4. Answer any 02 questions in 20-30 words.

(2X2)=4 marks

1. Where was the Tiger cub hiding when Grandfather found him?
2. What happened one Sunday when the lady was going to her sister's house? What did the lady do? What was the Bear's reaction?
3. Why did Abbu Khan's goats want to run away? What happened to them in the hills?

4. Why is Mr. Purcell compared to an owl?

Section C: Grammar (10 Marks)

5. Choose the most appropriate answer from the following. (any 10) (10X1)=10marks

1. My friend the Prime Minister yesterday. (saw)

- | | |
|--------------|---------------|
| a) saw | b) seen |
| c) have seen | d) are seeing |

2. I in this school since 1975. (study)

- | | |
|---------------|-----------------------|
| a) will study | b) have been studying |
| c) study | d) studied |

3. I him here yesterday. (expect)

- | | |
|-----------------|----------------|
| a) is expecting | b) expected |
| c) am expecting | d) will expect |

4. My brother..... the B.A. examination this year. (pass)

- | | |
|---------------|--------------|
| a) has passed | b) will pass |
| c) passes | d) passed |

5. He gave me five rupee note.

- | | |
|--------|------------------|
| a) an | b) a |
| c) the | d) none of these |

6. This is book.

- | | |
|--------|------------------|
| a) an | b) a |
| c) the | d) none of these |

7. He is weak..... old.

- | | |
|----------|--------|
| a) but | b) so |
| c) since | d) and |

8. He is absent..... he is sick.

- | | |
|--------------|--------|
| a) because | b) and |
| c) therefore | d) so |

9. He reached the station..... bus.

- | | |
|-------|---------|
| a) on | b) by |
| c) at | d) with |

10. She writes a letter..... a pen.

- | | |
|---------|---------|
| a) to | b) by |
| c) with | d) from |

11. I was born Shahdara Delhi.

- | | |
|-----------|-----------|
| a) in, in | b) at, in |
| c) at, at | d) on, at |

12. I go temple everyday.

- | | |
|-------|-------|
| a) at | b) to |
| c) by | d) on |

SECTION D : CREATIVE WRITING(05 MARKS)

6. By taking the help of the following hints, develop a short story in about 100-120 words. Don't forget to give it a suitable title. 1X5=5 marks

[A farmer/ old and tired now/ had four sons/ always fighting/ calls all four sons one day/ gives a bundle of sticks/ says to break/ nobody can break/ gives a stick to break/ all breaks easily/ advises them to stay united.]

or

Write a paragraph in about 100-120 words on the topic given below using the hints:

Importance Of Trees In Protecting our Environment

Hints: Great Friend/ check soil erosion/ cause rain/ control temperature and pollution/ increase fertility of soil/ provides us many useful things like food and shelter to people / animals/ birds- giving oxygen taking carbon dioxide / maintaining ecological balance.(any other point you can think of)

SECTION E :SPELLING (05 MARKS)

7. Choose the words that are spelt correctly:-(any 3) (3X1)=3marks

1.

- a. comedy
- a. komedy
- b. comede
- c. comidy

2.

- a. Journey
- a. Journey
- b. Jorney
- c. Juorney

3.

- a. Amarica
- a. Amarika
- b. America
- c. Amerika

4.

- a. Ancient
- a. Anceint
- b. Ancint
- c. Ancinte

5.

- a. curriculum
- a. extinguish
- b. expecially
- c. mathimatics

8. Write the words in correct order to make meaningful sentences:- (any 2)

(2X1)=2marks

1. Music/like/the/I/evening/listening/ in/to.
2. Brother/has/a/your/job/got?
3. History/mother/the/their/college/is/teaching/in.

